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HALLOWEEN SPOOKTACULARHALLOWEEN SPOOKTACULAR
As part of our transition with

Ayr Academy, all cluster
schools have now started the

class novel, Rat by Patrice
Lawrence. We will work on this

novel in P7, during our
challenge days as well as in

English classes in S1. 

Mr McQueen will be taking groups of children
down to the Domain on a Friday afternoon, over

the next few weeks. Pupils will be working in
groups with Brian on  a variety of activities.

As part of an enterprise topic, P7 pupils ran a
very successful Halloween Fayre for the

whole school. Pupils prepared items to sell
and games to play to raise money for school

funds. All pupils worked on a stall throughout
the event.

They made over £700 profit!
Huge well done P7!!
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Kenny Burns
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Ivy Hiddleston

01/11/24
Jaxen Menzies

04/10/24
Cole McConnell

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS
Thursday 7th November
Outdoor Classroom Day

Tuesday 12th November
Ayr Academy - Challenge Day 2

Focus: Health and Wellbeing

Thursday 28th November
Parents Night and Winter Fayre

Karla (Thriving Communities) and Jade
(Gaiety) having been working with pupils
on a Christmas Pantomime. Most pupils

have been participating in drama
workshops every Friday and have started

practicing a script to perform to you in
December. 
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MATHSMATHS

LITERACYLITERACY

We have been continuing to work on our
multiplication and division strategies in
class. To support children with this, it

would be beneficial for pupils to
practice their times tables at home. 

Pupils are continually being encouraged
to participate in reading, both at school

and at home. We have decided that after
pupils have read 5 books, and completed

5 accelerated reading tests, they will
receive a hot chocolate to enjoy in class.

Get reading everyone!!


